
 

 
Walk to School Day 
Friday 10th May 
 
Room 2’s Assembly   
Friday 10th May 
 
FUTSAL Carnival DRSC 
Year 5/6 
Friday 10th May  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Anzac Day Ceremony  
The school received glowing and positive feedback on its annual Anzac Day 
Ceremony, which was held on Friday, 26 April 2024. The contributions and speeches 
from Ms Harrison, Mrs Eades and Mr Irvin were powerful and 
meaningful. Congratulations to Ms Young for overseeing the successful organisation. 
  
Attendance  
We would like to thank parents and carers for ensuring their children attend school on 
a regular basis, which maintains consistency in their learning and behaviour. If and 
when students are absent from school, it is important that the school is notified. 
  
Improved Student Behaviour 
Whilst the majority of our students demonstrate our expected behaviours, the school 
has experienced in the past a few students making bad choices with their behaviour. 
However, there has been an observable improvement in the behaviour of all students. 
This is the direct result of the positive systems and strategies that our staff are working 
hard to implement, and the ongoing support and assistance parents and carers have 
provided the school. The relationship between the school and home is extremely 
positive and it is so pleasing that we are working together to establish and maintain 
high expectations on our students so that they can achieve their best. 
  
Changes to Students’ Details and Conditions  
The school strives to provide all children with the best conditions of support and 
assistance. It would be greatly appreciated if parents/carers could inform the school if 
their contact details have changed. In the event of an emergency, it is important that 
the school can make immediate contact with parents/carers. To help ensure students 
are being provided with the necessary support, the school also needs to be informed 
if students’ medical conditions and/or diagnosis have changed. Thank you for your 
cooperation with this matter. 
 
Sweets and Lollies  
We are noticing a number of students bringing sweets and lollies to school. I would 
like to remind parents and carers that all schools need to follow the Department of 
Education’s Healthy Eating guidelines. Not only is eating large amounts of lollies bad 
for students’ health, but they affect their ability to concentrate and behave in class 
due to the large sugar content. We appreciate your support in making sure that 
sweets and lollies remain as a ‘sometimes’ treat that students can enjoy at home. 
 
Pre-Primary 
The Pre-Primary's wanted to share some exciting news! We have a new class pet 
named "Honey". Honey gets to go on a sleepover every weekend with a new friend. 
It's such a fun way for the students to make lasting memories and go on different 
adventures with Honey. They even write in our diary about their weekend and do a 
show and tell in front of the whole class. It is a great opportunity for them to learn and 
share their experiences. We are all super excited about our new addition to our 
classroom. 
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